
March 2020 President’s Newsletter 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
       First of all, a big congratulation goes out to Brian Mooney for defending his club championship. Brian 
shot 228 over a three-day period which wasn’t easy considering playing conditions the last day.  The 
wind on Monday was very challenging for all participants.  Congrats also goes out to Gary Brown who 
won the net division. Gary had a net three-day score of 220.  And congrats to Tom McKenna for winning 
the two-day net with a total of 145. 
 
    Special thanks to Tom Sweet and his tournament committee for putting on yet another great 
tournament.  There was lots of prize money that went out to numerous players (except yours truly) and 
I believe everyone had a good time.  The next big tournament is the Member/Guest tournament on 
March 13th and 14th, we are all looking forward to it.  Not much else to write about and I’ve probably 
reached the limit of most of your attention spans anyway (me included). 
 
    This month’s words of wisdom:  someone said: “the smaller the gap is between reality and our 
expectations, the happier we will be”. 
 
Rich Mercatante, President-TLQMC 
“IN GOD WE TRUST" 
richm1014@aol.com 
 


